
 Summer Term 2 Newsletter - June/July 2022 

This monthõs newsletter began life as a 

whole different version, last week! Since 

then the world has tilted on its axis with 

the arrival of an Ofsted inspection! So 

apologies - It has now become the June 

& July newsletter, so is a little longer 

than normal - lots of photos though as  

the children have been involved in all sorts of activities over the 

recent weeks. 

meersbrookbank.sheffield.sch.uk  You can also find us on: 

¶ All clubs have now 

finished for the term.   

¶ Mon 11th July - Year 

5 & 6 concert for par-

ents in the hall 

2.45pm (Parents can 

arrive from 2.35pm) 

¶ Fri 15th July - Summer 

Social - 5 - 7.30pm in 

the school playground 

¶ Tues 19th July - Y6 

disco 6 - 7.30pm  

¶ Wed 20th July - Y6 

Leaverõs performance 

for parents 

¶ Wed 20th July - Break 

up for Summer Holi-

days 

¶ Mon  5th Sept -    

Children return to 

school 

Well done to all of the children who took part in sports days activities last 

week; the sportsmanship was wonderful, but even more important everyone 

had fun. (We also enjoyed the most well -populated parents egg and spoon 

races !!) The Nursery also enjoyed their sports events too.  Overall, the win-

ing team (pictured above) were Japan, so congratulations to them!  

A warm welcome to  

Vlada  & Edouard who have 

recently joined us in Year 5 

and 3 respectively. 

and unfortunately, due to the very strict 

timings around the report writing process, 

this will not be published until September!  

Overall, we were pleased with how every-

thing went and now we can get back to 

the important business of giving the chil-

dren a really enjoyable last couple of 

weeks before the summer holidays. 
 

Just a reminder that our last day of 

term is Wednesday 20th July.  

 

NEW TEACHER  

We are pleased to announce that Mr    

Basford will be joining the staff team in 

September. He will replace Mrs Pykett 

when she leaves. He will be in Year 5. 

So first and foremostñthe inspection! 

We received our phone call on Monday 

and the inspection took place on the fol-

lowing two days.  While the biggest focus 

was Quality of Education and safeguard-

ing, the inspector looked at all aspects of 

school life.  Many thanks to everyone who 

filled in parent surveysñI know you didnõt 

have much time.  Any points raised by 

parents were thoroughly investigated, as 

one would expect. We are not permitted 

to share the outcome of the inspection 

until the report is published by Ofsted, 



KINGSWOOD MEMORIES The Year 6s had a most amazing trip to Kingswood. The weather was incredible 

and everyone showed such teamwork and good spirit. Mr Knight and the residential team reported that it was one 

of the best trips theyõve ever taken, which is high praise indeed! Well done to all the children who impressed us 

with the exceptional behaviour. And most importantly, the children have made some unforgettable memories     

during their last weeks at primary school. 

 

While the Kingswood trip was on, some of the other Year 6s stayed behind in 

school to do some ôwork experienceõ. They had an afternoon ôoffõ though and took 

part in some orienteering activities, which they really excelled in! 


